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Official Business  

 

December 4, 2019 

 

Dear Applicant:  

 

You are hereby notified that the Madbury Planning Board will consider your application for a 

wetland crossing Conditional Use Permit (CUP) as indicated below.   

  

Applicants:  Normandeau Associates, representing Eversource Energy. 

 

Property:  Madbury Substation, Tax Map 8, Lot 20, Miles Road, Madbury NH.   

 

Proposal:  Create a temporary wetland crossing in support of utility maintenance at the Madbury 

Substation.  Maintenance is required on manual switch J5280 on pole 5280/1, about 120 feet 

east of Madbury Station’s fence. The pole is in wetland and will require matting for access by a 

Line truck. Access also overlaps with the 25 foot wet areas conservation district buffer and the 

50 foot poorly drained soils buffer. 

 

The application will be considered on the following:   

Wednesday, December 18, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.  

 Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury, NH  

 

If the application is found complete and meets the standards of the regulations, it will be 

accepted for consideration and a public hearing on the matter will follow. 

 

Documents relevant to this application can be viewed at the Town Hall or online at 

www.madburynh.org/pb under “Applications: “Eversource CUP 2019.” 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

http://www.madburynh.org/pb

